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Powerful Snap-on CTR767 3/8" Drive cordless,  
long-neck ratchet delivers reach and strength 

 
KENOSHA, Wis. (March 19, 2018) – The new Snap-on® CTR767 3/8" Drive Cordless Long-Neck 
Ratchet eases jobs that require reach, such as timing belt changes and work near a firewall. The 
tool's extended 6"-long neck doesn't compromise leverage or power. Its rugged construction 
supports up to 40 ft-lb of torque output, while the ratchet mechanism, head and neck are strong 
enough to handle 158 ft-lb of manual torque. It has a variable speed trigger for more control and can 
reach 275-rpm free speed.  
 
The newest member of the popular 14.4 V Li-Ion family, the CTR767 is rechargeable and features a 
built-in fuel gauge to monitor battery capacity. It comes with two batteries, a charger and charging 
cable designed with a piggyback plug to save valuable outlet space in the garage. This easy-to-
maneuver ratchet has a cushioned grip and LED light to brighten the work area. 
 
"The power, accessibility and leverage capabilities of this ratchet are impressive," says Jeff Weiss, 
a Snap-on product manager. "The CTR767 body is similar in size to other Snap-on battery-powered 
ratchets, but the reach and strength of the lengthy neck is a difference-maker for many jobs in the 
shop."  
 
Find out more about the CTR767 3/8" Drive Cordless Long-Neck Ratchet by contacting your 
participating Snap-on franchisee or other representative, visiting www.snapon.com or calling toll-free 
877-SNAPON-4 (877-762-7664). 
 
About Snap-on Tools 
Snap-on Tools is a subsidiary of Snap-on Incorporated, a leading global innovator, manufacturer and 
marketer of tools, equipment, diagnostics, repair information and systems solutions for professional 
users performing critical tasks. Products and services include hand and power tools, tool storage, 
diagnostics software, information and management systems, shop equipment and other solutions 
for vehicle dealerships and repair centers, as well as for customers in industries, including aviation 
and aerospace, agriculture, construction, government and military, mining, natural resources, power 
generation and technical education. Snap-on Tools is one of the largest non-food franchise 
companies in the world, selling its products and services through franchisee, company-direct, 
distributor and internet channels.  Snap-on Incorporated, which was founded in 1920, is a $3.7 billion, 
S&P 500 company located in Kenosha, Wisconsin, with operations throughout the world. For 
additional information, visit www.snapon.com.    
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